Dear Parents and Students,

The City of Hillsboro is proud and excited to announce that it has been approved to become an
official NFL Flag Football league. For the upcoming youth flag football season which is set o
begin in July of 2025, the City of Hillsboro will begin offering youth co-ed flag football as part
of NFL Flag. NFL Flag offers many opportunities for our community’s flag football seasonto
grow. Specifically, by joining NFL Flag, each participant will receive an official NFL Flag
jersey and an NFL Flag belt with flags that he or she will be able to keep once the season isover.

-The upcoming flag football season is scheduled to begin in early July of 2025 (after youth
baseball/softball concludes) and will conclude in early August of 2025 (before youth soccer
begins). As in past years, the City of Hillsboro plans to offer youth co-ed flag football for
students in grades 1% — 4% for the upcoming 2025 season. Additionally, since joining NFL Flag,
the City of Hillsboro would like to expand its flag football program. The purpose of this flyer is
to solicit interest in participating in the upcoming flag football season if it were to be expanded
to additional grades (5% — 8"). If interested in participating in the upcoming flag football season,
pleasé complete the below information and turn this flyer into City Hall at 447 S Main, Hillsboro

no later than February 28%.

Student Name:

Grade Next School Year:

‘Male / Femaie:

***Please note — this flyer is not an official contract. The flyer is_ meant as only a way to
erest in students entering grades 5" — 8 participating in youth co-ed flag

_measure potential int
football ***



